
 

 

6001 36th Avenue West  

Everett, Washington 98203 

United States 

tel   425.348.2600 

fax  425.355.9551 

www.intermec.com

January 29, 2009 
 
 
Michael Kuo 
Compliance Certification Services, Inc. 
47173 Benicia Street, Fremont, CA 94538 
 
Dear Mr. Kuo: 
 
This letter is a request that Compliance Certification Services (CCS) initiate the Change in 
Identification procedure described in FCC 2.933. The only module changes associated with this 
request involve labeling and product identification. 
 
The result of this effort will be to create a new FCC ID based on the Qualcomm radio module 
FCC ID designation and utilizing Intermec Technologies’ FCC authorized Grantee Code (EHA). 
 
The identity of the originating unit is Qualcomm radio module, model FENWAY, under FCC ID: 
J9CFENWAY-1. The designated Intermec Technologies radio module associated with this 
Change in Identification will be Intermec module, model “RC10” with a new module FCC ID: 
EHA-RC10. 
 
 For this effort, the following documentation accompanies this letter: 

 A label drawing from Intermec Technologies illustrating the FCC ID marking and its 
approximate location on the RC10 

 A total of 2 photographs of the RC10 module 

 Authorization letter from Qualcomm Incorporated, which has already been received by CCS. 
 
Please advise me when this effort has been completed. And if you have any questions or 
concerns relating to this request, do not hesitate to contact me by telephone at (319) 369-3541, 
or by email at stu.adams@intermec.com. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Stuart Adams 
Manager, Product Regulatory Compliance 
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